Note No. ISA/E0SG/2021/06

The Secretary- Gen_ ral of the International Seabed Authority presents his compllments to the:"
members of the Authority: and has the honour to refer to the twenty-sixth session of the Assembly of the
Authority.

The Secretary-General is pleased to transmit attached herewith a letter dated 26 April 2021 from
the President of the Assembly of the International Seabed Authority for its 26™ session, addressed to the
members of the Authority, concerning the election to fill vacancies on the Finance Committee in
accordance with section 9, paragraph 5, of the annex to the Agreement relating to the Implementation of
Part X1 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea of 10 December 1982.

The Secretary-General kindly invites members of the Authority to acknowledge receipt of this
Note Verbale by return of email to secretary-general@isa.org.jm .

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this opportunity to
renew to the members of the Authority the assurances of his highest consideration.

26 Aprll 2021

All members of the International Seabed Authority
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